Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 1066 Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close
on May 15th, 2001.

The meeting open at 7.38 p.m.

Present:
Arthur Coleman (in the Chair), Denis Coleman, Esther Carpenter, Ernie Spray and Ron & Connie
Longley.

Apologies for absence:
No apologies had been received.

Minutes:

Before the minutes the Chairman noted the sad passing of Committee member Dave Morris. Our
fellowship was well represented at the funeral as were other cycling and non-cycling organisations dave
hd been connected with.

The minutes having been circulated were then taken as read and adopted.

Matters arising:
There were no items under this heading.

Financial report:

As no bank transactions have taken place the balance remains at £739.09p. Stamps to the value of £2.28
and envelopes at 99p have been purchased. This leaves some stamps and £7.16p in petty cash. The bank
and receipt books were offered for inspection but this was declined on this occasion.

Dinner/Dance 2002:

Now that John Tobin has returned from his overseas tour The Wild Oats have confirmed their booking
as our entertainers for this function. The Chairman had had a chat with Esther and it was decided that
John would be invited to be our guest speaker as he would be here anyway. He has agreed to this.
Initially Peter Scott all they would require by way of payment would be free tickets. The Chairman had
asked to be informed by tonight’s meeting if anything has changed but has heard no more and he then
suggested that we give three free tickets to “The Oats™ and three more to their wives. This should still
work out less than what Joyce Oliver charged us this year. This was agreed by the meeting.

The Chairman has spoken to Ron Hayward about Veronica having the Ladies’ Salver and he is very
pleased with the idea and he is sure she will be as well.

Wilf Baker is to be asked to propose the visitors and now that Dave has gone Esther said she would be
able to produce our tickets.

The Yelton Hotel will be contacted by the Chairman as usual in early September to obtain a price.

Any other business:

John & Joan King have accepted Associate Membership and a donation is apparently forthcoming and
their certificates will be sent off in the next few days.

It was agreed to send a £10donation to St. Michael’s Hospice in memory of Dave Morris.

A Summer meet was again discussed and concluded with Esther offering to organise a barbecue in the
Chairman’s back gardenon Friday, 6th July at 7.00 for 7.30 p.m. with a price of £2.50 each. Those
attending to bring their own drinks and chairs. She will also issue a newsletter about this and the Dinner.

Date of next meeting:

The next committee meeting was arranged for Tuesday October 9th 2001 to be held at 16 Brading Close
at 7.30pm.

There being no further business the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was
expressed to the Chair and agreed by all. The meeting closed at 8.30pm

Date: October 9th, 2001




